
Friends of Topeka & Shawnee County Public Library 

1515 SW 10th Avenue 
Topeka, KS 66604 
(785) 580-4445 
jdeleye@tscpl.org  

Board of Directors Application 
The goal of Friends of TSCPL is to establish closer relations between the Topeka and Shawnee County Public 
Library and the people it serves; to aid, promote, develop and advance the operation of the Library; and to 
support and cooperate with the Library in developing community services! The board meets on the second 
Tuesday of odd-numbered months at 4:00 p.m. Terms are three years and begin in January. A board 
member may serve two consecutive terms. 

The Nominating Committee reviews all applications. You will be notified if your application is accepted. 
 
 

Date    

First Name MI Last Name 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Address  City        State              Zip 

Phone Email   

 
Employer 

   

Name   Your Title 

Address  City     State                             Zip 

Phone Email   
 

 
Type of business or organization  Primary service(s) and area/population served 

Preferred method of contact: □ Home □ Work 



Please list boards and committees that you have served on: 
(e.g. business, civic, community, fraternal, political, professional, recreational, religious, social) 

Dates of Service Organization Role/Title 

 
 
 
 

Education/Training/Certificates: 
 
 

 
 

  Skills, experience, and interests (check all that apply) 

 

□ Finance, accounting 
□ Personnel, human resources 
□ Administration, management 
□ Nonprofit experience 
□ Community service 
□ Policy development 
□ Program evaluation 
□ Public relations, communications 

□ Education, instruction 
□ Special events 
□ Grant writing 
□ Fundraising 
□ Membership, advocacy 
□ Other   
□ Other   
□ Other   

 
 

How do you feel the Friends of TSCPL would benefit from your involvement on the Board? 
 
 
 
 
 

Please list any groups, organizations or businesses that you could serve as a liaison to on behalf of the 
Friends of TSCPL 

 
 
 
 

Please tell us anything else you’d like to share. 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you! 


